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Report prepared by Olivia Bundy

Oak Bollards on Church Street

Purpose of Report

The purpose of this report is to provide Members of the Environment & Leisure
Committee with an update on the replacement Oak Bollards on Church Street.

Detailed Information

At previous meetings Members agreed to replace the broken oak bollard on Church
Street along with the metal capping. On inspection the local carpenter had advised
that the adjacent Bollard had become rotten and would also need replacing.
Subsequently, the Chair of Environment and Leisure and Town Clerk had agreed to
go ahead with the replacement of the second oak bollard.

The Carpenter advised that both wooden bollards have been completed and that he
is currently waiting for final touches on the metal capping. He estimated an installation
date of Friday, 20 November.

Recommendation

That Members of the Environment & Leisure Committee receive and note the above
information.
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